
From:  "Gene Montgomery" <montgomerygene@gmail.com> 
To: "Vanessa Escobar" <Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  2/20/2008 6:45 AM 
Subject:  WG#4 Library Draft 
 
Attachments: Texas Water Conservation Resource Query System.doc 
 
CC: "Comer Tuck" <Comer.Tuck@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Vanessa and Comer, attached is my first draft of the resource library action 
item from our last conference call.  This action item and the BMP update 
procedures were to be developed by me and TWDB staff.  I see that you have 
posted the BMP draft I sent earlier on the web but thus far I have not 
received any comments on it.  Have you?  I assume you did not have any 
changes you wanted to make to it?  Once we are together on this resource 
library draft how do we notify the members of WG#4 that the two drafts are 
there for their review and comment?  Maybe we want to go ahead and ask for 
input from the group to schedule a conference call to discuss these drafts 
and encourage them to post their comments so everyone can see them.  I 
suggest we shoot for the March 12-14 time period so we can have time to 
integrate any comments and have a second draft to take to the April 1 
Council meeting.  Please feel free to call me today at the number below if 
you want to discuss the drafts or schedule.  I have a Region O meeting in 
Lubbock tomorrow so will be in West Texas the rest of this week. 
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